November 1, 2010

To: most valued Golden Hill resident

From: 239-Bart (2278) Re: autumn newsletter

Thank you for your continued residency, your referrals (\$100 is our maner of gratitude), and your suggestions/phone messages allow us to improve our work!

- 1) VOTE (tomorrow, your "I Voted" sticker)
- 2) AND attend the Golden Hill Community Workshop November 20th, anytime between 10am noon at the Golden Hill Recreation Center, 2700 Golf Course Drive for the 25th St. plan for bicycle and pedestrian friendly neighborhood
- 3) THEN prove that to us, and take \$15 off your December rent for our recognizing your important contribution to our community.

So far as voting recommendations, we are exactly in line with SD City Beat:

U.S. Senate: Boxer U.S. Congress: Filner

Gov: Brown

Lt.Gov: Newsom Sec'y State: Bowen Treasurer: Lockyear Atty Gen: Harris

Insurance Comm: Jones Super. Pub. Instr.: Aceves State Legislature: Atkins SD City Council: Alvarez

School Board: Rosen, de Beck

Prop A: no
Prop B: no
Prop C: yes
Prop D: yes
Prop J: yes
Prop 19: yes
Prop 20: yes
Prop 27: no
Prop 22: no

Prop 25: yes Prop 26: no

"We shall overcome," although perhaps not this time around. Question authority, be well, and stay in touch. Bart